
 

  

Dear Friend, 
 
Your mission co-worker has posted an update. Catch up with how God 
is at work in this part of our world. 
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The post The Dance of Joy and Sadness appeared first 
onPresbyterian Mission Agency. 

Read more »     
 

We are so grateful for your prayers and support of our mission co-
workers and global partners! 
 
Your Presbyterian World Mission staff team 
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